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Comments: Dear Forest Service, I'm very concerned about the size of the expansion being considered for

Holland lake. The lake is not very big, and the number of people that this expansion will bring in will harm the

pristine beauty of this place. I ask that you to consider conducting an environmental study before continuing with

this project. I also suggest that you consider eliminating all motorized vehicles from the lake. If you are going to

allow this many people to be there, I really believe  motorized vehicles need to be prohibited to maintain the

integrity of the shoreline, the wild life, and overall peacefulness that is unique to it. Holland lake is such a

treasure. I really hope that the State of Montana chooses to protect and preserve it from people simply looking to

make money from it. Please consider the water quality, noise pollution and the diverse water birds that live there

before continuing. I fear you will destroy this little paradise if you bring in so many people AND allow them all to

have motorized vehicles. Respectfully, Betsy Duerksen 


